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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-May 16, 2018
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, May 16, 2018. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Elizabeth Atcher, Michelle Buehler, Valerie Skillman, Cheryl Logsdon, Michelle Russell, Kristi Lynch, Rachel Johnson, and Autumn Jones.  David Bollinger, Mary Richardson, and Josh Cowley were absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 18-069- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch  and seconded by Rachel Johnson to adopt the agenda for the May meeting. 
ORDER # 18-070- APPROVAL OF THE APRIL MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler  and seconded by Valerie Skillman to approve the minutes of the April meeting.
ORDER # 18-071– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the April bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the April bingo and NHHS financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –There were no visitors at the May meeting. 
ORDER #18-072-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE APRIL MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Valerie Skillman and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the 2nd reading of the April meeting minutes.
UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT-Mrs. Corder shared exciting news with the council. For the 2nd year in a row, North Hardin has been recognized in the national rankings earning a bronze medal. NHHS is ranked 57th in Kentucky schools.
KPREP testing begins tomorrow. 6 students have been selected to attend GSP this summer. These students were recognized at the spring pep rally.
.

INFORMATION ITEMS;
· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list. Principals have been interviewing/hiring teachers to fill the vacancies.
· The student accident report was included in the packets.

· Parent SBDM elections were held on May 8.

· Mrs. Corder discussed changing our policy on candy bar sales. Changes will be made in the teacher handbook.

· Ms. Skillman brought up possible changes in dress code for male students. After much discussion, the council decided to leave the dress code as is.

· Ms. Skillman shared concerns of a safety issue for staff when working the softball/soccer games. Parents picking up students at the same time as gate workers are collecting ticket sales. Mrs. Corder will discuss concerns with Sgt. Mathews to try and come up with a solution to make it safer for all.

· A lunch solution for students with anxiety was discussed. 

· Project Grad needs volunteers. 

NEW BUSINESS:  
No new business was discussed at the May meeting.
ORDER # 18-073-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Valerie Skillman to adjourn the meeting.

_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman

